
 

 

 
 
 
 
 This notice is to inform you that Munn St. will be 
closed from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. on August 18 to August 21 
between Cheston Dr. and Horatio St. for pipeline 
maintaince. Police officers will be on site to ensure traffic 
is kept to a minimum. After 5 p.m. the road will be open 
to all traffic. We apologize for the inconvenience and will 
work quickly to get road back open. Thank You. 


